
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

      7th September 2017 

 

Film Club 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

As from the 13th September, we will be starting a film club for Years 5 and 6. 

 

The club will run from 3.00 pm. – 4.00 p.m. on a Wednesday in the Arts Suite (was the music 

room).   The session will be run by Ms Harper and Mrs Jeffryes.  Please ask your child to let 

one of these people know if they will not be attending. 

 

Please sign and return the attached form if your child would like to attend. 

 

We are looking forward to starting the club again. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ms Harper and Mrs Jeffryes 

 

 

 

Film Club                Please return to Ms Harper 

 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………………. Class …………….. 

to attend film club on a Wednesday starting from 13th September. 

 

My child will be walking home    □ 
 

My child will be collected from school   □ 
 

My child will be attending Busy Bears  □ 
  

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………..  Dated …………………. 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

